


 

 
 

Members of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission listen as Jeff Cloud, vice-chairman of the 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission, discusses the importance of new Port of Entry stations 

planned at nine locations across the state. Corporation Commissioner Dana Murphy is also 

pictured, at left. At its Monday, Oct. 4 meeting, the commission approved a more than $7.5 

million contract for a Port of Entry in Kay County; the first of nine planned facilities, the 

formerly known as weight stations. 

 

 

 



 
 

At their Monday, Oct. 4 meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission 

thanked the I-40 Crosstown group for their work on the project as it now moves into full 

operation in the field. The project is expected to be open to traffic in 2012. From left are: John 

Bowman, assistant manager of the agency’s Planning Division; Gary Evans, chief engineer; 

Jackie Cooper, OTC member; Dan Overland, OTC chair; Teresa Stephens, traffic safety 

engineer; Jim Hatt, with ODOT’s Rail Programs Division; David Streb, director of engineering, 

and Gary Ridley, secretary of transportation. 

 


